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January 19, 2021 
File #120203 

 
 
 

Wayne Gates, MPP 
Unit 1, 6746 Morrison Street 
Niagara Falls, ON L2E 6Z8 
wgates-co@ndp.on.ca 

Tony Baldinelli, MP 
4056 Dorechester Road, Suite 107 
Niagara Falls, ONL2E 6M9 
Tony.Baldinelli@parl.gc.ca 

 
Mr. Gates and Mr. Baldinelli: 
 
Re: Town of Pelham - Support of 988 Crisis Line 
 

Please be advised the Municipal Council of the Town of Fort Erie at its meeting of January 18, 
2021 received and supported correspondence from the Town of Pelham dated December 17, 
2020 endorsing the 988 Crisis Line Initiative. 
 

Attached please find a copy of the Town of Pelham’s correspondence dated December 17, 
2020. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter 
 
Yours very truly, 

 

Carol Schofield, Dipl.M.A.  
Manager, Legislative Services/Clerk 
cschofield@forterie.ca 
 
CS:dlk 
c.c. 
Attach 
Local Area Municipalities 
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1 Municipal Centre Drive, Fort Erie ON  L2A 2S6 
Office Hours  8:30 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.   Phone: (905) 871-1600 FAX:  (905) 871-4022 Web-site:  www.forterie.ca 

mailto:wgates-co@ndp.on.ca
mailto:Tony.Baldinelli@parl.gc.ca
mailto:cschofield@forterie.ca

	Gates-Baldinelli-Pelham-988 Line

